Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 642 Ciaran Hynes

From:

Sent: 30 August 2015 12:58

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

Not only will it seriously degrade the ecology of the area in question, it is also inevitable that much of the waste
which is seriously polluted with heavy metals etc.,will be carried back into Dublin Bay, lodged on Dollymount beach,

polluted sea water will be carried into the harbour area further polluting the seabed at Clontarf
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